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Media Statement  

 

To: All media 

Embargoed: For immediate release 

 

Thursday, 13 October 2022 

 

KZN Provincial Examination Prayer 

 

With less than 20 days before the Grade 12 Learners sit for the 2022 National Senior 

Certificate Examinations, the Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal request 

all religious formation/churches to take part in the Provincial Prayer for the Class of 

2022. 

 

Having done everything to sharpen and prepare learners for the upcoming 

examination, the KZN Department of Education request congregations and members 

of the public, to edify the Class of 2022 by lifting them up to the higher powers of 

divine blessings. 

 

The Provincial Prayer is going to take place on the weekend of 22-23 October 2022, 

where those who worship on Saturdays and those who worship on Sundays are 

requested to make time to pray for the success of learners at all levels, especially the 

Grade 12 learners.  

 

On the said days, learners are requested to wear their school uniform when going to 

the place of worship. 

 

“As a Department we are confident that our educators have done everything to 

prepare our learners to succeed, we now ask for believers of different spiritual 

persuasions to fervently pray for our learners,” said MEC Mbali Frazer. 
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